To view this email as a website click here.



Valley Village e-newsletter

Our mission is to protect, foster, develop and advance the rights and interests of people with developmental disabilities

In This Issue

A Successful Bingo Night

Did you receive your Village Spirit?

Quick Links

Donate Online

Valley Village website

Valley Village YouTube

Contact Valley Village

Have you signed up to receive our e-newsletter?

Join Our Mailing List!

Issue 15

February 2010

Love is in the air! We are now in the 2nd month of 2010 and we're already seeing red and pink hearts all over. Hope you have an amazing month loving everyone in your life!

A SUCCESSFUL BINGO NIGHT!

THANK YOU FOR MAKING BINGO NIGHT A SUCCESS!

Thanks to those who attended Bingo night on Wednesday, January 27 at Hamburger Mary's in West Hollywood. We had an amazing evening playing bingo with the legendary Bingo Boy, eating delicious burgers, and laughing until our cheeks went numb.



Bingo night raised nearly \$2,000 for Valley Village in less than two hours!

Thank you!

CATCH THE SPIRIT



VILLAGE SPIRIT IS HERE!

You should have received or should be receiving your print edition of Village Spirit.

If you haven't received it